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Tanja Liedtke Foundation Fellowship 2026
Announcement

We are pleased to announce the Open Call for the Tanja Liedtke Foundation
Fellowship 2026, a unique opportunity for an emerging dance-theatre artist based in
Europe. This fellowship takes a new form compared to previous formats, offering the
recipient the freedom to design their own artistic journey, with available funds of up to
€10,000 to explore new ideas and directions in their practice. The focus is on personal
exploration and creative expression, with the option to engage in mentorships, workshops,
and collaborations with established artists and organisations. Applications open on
September 5th and close on November 14th, 2025.

Click here for more information:

Applicant Information and Terms & Conditions ...

Application Form ...

RESONANCE at Sydney Dance Company by James
Batchelor

https://73510.seu1.cleverreach.com/m/8501263/502352-0b61add270b19f8bb115c61091f870c75630ae224690ab5a2707e08ee598c4734228da2b14db48df63e1387f9d424ed7
https://73510.seu1.cleverreach.com/c/47419811/d274aff0134-t3lliv
https://73510.seu1.cleverreach.com/c/47419812/d274aff0134-t3lliv


We would like to share this article in „The Age“ with you!

DanceWeb Vienna 2025 Santiago Mariño 



DanceWEB cohort. Our last day at the festival.
Photo by Raja Feather Kelly 

When I received the news from your support for my Stipendium in DanceWEB , a weight
was lifted off my shoulders.

I appreciate the endeavor of the foundation to support dancers like me, who find
themselves in an in-between place of financial complexities, career expansions and
migrant backgrounds.

I am looking forward to embarking on a month in Vienna that deeply connects me to my
craft and my art. Being moved from the outside and the inside... to dare to dive into new
body languages. I look forward to an ecosystem of people and moments that celebrate
reclaiming our right to dance, to let our bodies be what they are, to surrender to joy in
collectivity as a political act, in times when the world faces gloominess and profound grief.
I look forward to meeting new people, inspiring artists and minds alike, who can open
doors for me in the future and with whom I can also create possibilities of making our work
together, dream of utopias and stand strong in the face of adversity.

I lack words to praise the immense value of your foundation's labor honouring your
daughter's memory, and I feel humbled to be offered your support. 

I hope to own up to the honor

Santiago Mariño

 

Valentina Avila started her time as an upcoming professional at the Hessische
Staatstheater in Wiesbaden in August and soon will write a little report.
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